

Northside Primary School

Newsletter

Headteacher: V McDowel



7th January 2022



Dear Parents and Guardians,

Happy New Year to you all!

It has been lovely to meet you on the playground, thank you for making me so welcome. I have so enjoyed meeting all your children and seeing the fantastic work they are completing this term.

Wishing you all a great weekend.

Mrs. McDowell CET Headteacher





CLASS DOJO

We use Class Dojo as a communication platform to share school information with parents. Please ensure you are connected, if you have any problems, please contact the school office.

ADMISSIONS FOR 2022 ARE NOW OPEN

If you know anyone looking for a school with a friendly and engaging learning environment, for their child in 2022, please ask them to call in, have a look around and meet our friendly staff.

Please give us a call on 01900 62255 – We would love to meet you! The deadline for admission is **15**th **January 2022**

<u>School Council – Supporting and sharing</u> ideas on behalf of the children

We are pleased to announce the representatives for our school council are;

Class 1: Cole & Lydia Class 2: Junior & Marley Class 3: Amber & Mason

Eco Council – Supporting the school to be more ecology aware.

We are pleased to announce the representatives for our eco council are;

Class 1: Cole & Lydia Class 2: Mia & Lexie Class 3: Lauren & Ollie





Northside Primary School

Newsletter

PE Days

Children should continue to wear their PE kit for school on PE days

PE days this half term are as follows;

- ✓ Class 1: Friday
- ✓ Class 2: Monday & Thursdays
- ✓ Class 3: Tuesday & Thursday

Please ensure that earrings are removed on these days.



'Strive For Five'



Please continue to read with your child daily. Reading and sharing stories at home regularly is vital to children's reading development. Your child's reading book and record needs to be brought to school every day. Please sign the record when you share reading at home. If you require a replacement reading record, this can be replaced at the cost of £1.

Year 5 & 6 Dodgeball Competition

Our Year 5 & 6 children will be taking place in the Workington Primary School **Dodgeball Competition** which will be held at **Lakes College, Active Zone Gym & Sports** Facility on Monday 10th January 2022. For further information, please see Class Dojo



11th February

Dates for your diary



School finishes for half term

10th January Yr 5&6 Dodgeball Competition

21st February School Reopens

Uniform Reminder

Please ensure all children are wearing the correct uniform;

- ✓ White or red polo shirt, white shirt/blouse
- ✓ Red sweatshirt or cardigan
- ✓ Black or grey trousers (No leggings, joggers or tracksuit bottoms)
- ✓ Black or grey skirt/pinafore
- ✓ Black or brown shoes No trainers
- ✓ No make up or nail varnish should be worn
- ✓ Long hair should be tied back

If you would like order any uniform, please contact the school office

Our school PE kit consists of;

- ✓ Plain white T-shirt (With or without school logo)
- ✓ Plain black PE shorts, tracksuit bottoms or leggings (No logos)
- ✓ School jumpers should be worn
- ✓ Trainers

This week's attendance

Class 1: 92.06%

Class 2: 88.89%

Class 3: 89.1%

Whole school: 89.64%

National benchmark: 96.6%



Stars of the week

Class 1: Bridget & Graysor

Class 2: Maxine

Class 3: Shy

Well done!!





